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Welcome to our December newsletter!
In our monthly big editions, we will celebrate some of the fantastic things that are 

happening in our school each month. If you have something you would like to 
celebrate with the community then please send an email with photos and 
description to info@lutley.dudley.sch.uk with NEWSLETTER in the subject.

Our Year 1 children have been writing 
poems inspired by Christmas this week and 

Jaques from 1HH has shared his for the 
newsletter this week. 

One Christmas Day

People singing

Elves toy making
Children giggling

Lights glowing
Fires burning

Trees shimmering

Snowflakes falling
Reindeers flying
Santa sprinkling

Crackers exploding
Santa chuckling

Bells ringing

Families sharing
Brothers helping

One Christmas day

Attendance
18th December —22nd December 2023

Class % Class % Class %

REP 92.80 RHC 94.17 RKD 87.31

1HH 90.67 1LI 89.33 1SB 89.00

2AB 92.69 2RT 88.93 2RA 93.70

3EG 95.67 3KR 91.29 3LO 95.86

4GO 89.03 4HG 91.33 4LH 97.59

5LW 97.74 5RF 94.67 5SM 94.00

6BR 85.42 6EG 98.06 6ES 92.76

Worker of the Week 22nd December 2023
Well done to all of these children who have been noticed for 

their hard work throughout the week!

Class Name Class Name Class Name

REP All of REP RHC All of RHC RKD All of RKD

1HH Lilly N 1LI Tobias W 1SB Olivia G

2AB Arshia K 2RT Jorge C 2RA Emily M

3EG Jessica M 3KR Neve B 3LO Olivia D

4GO Elsie N 4HG Lana S 4LH Elodie K

5LW Charles A 5RF Eleny M 5SM Avneet S

6BR Raine-Boe F 6EG Isla M 6ES Ezmie P

Diary Dates
January 2024
Monday 8th January– term starts for children.
Monday 15th January EYFS RHC INSPIRE workshop 9.30am
Tuesday 16th January EYFS RKD INSPIRE workshop 9.30am
Wednesday 17th January EYFS REP INSPIRE workshop 
9.30am
Monday 22nd January - INSPIRE workshop 9:30am 1LI
Tuesday 23rd January - INSPIRE workshop 9:30am 1SB
Wednesday 24th January - INSPIRE workshop 9:30am 1HH
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ABC
Wel l done to all of these children who have been selected for ABC.

Santa Dash!
All of KS1 and KS2 have taken part in the daily mile 
Santa Dash edition this week! Well done everyone 

and Merry Christmas! 

News!

Well done Albie from 
1SB for receiving his first 
Blue Peter Badge! It is 
the music badge! We 
can’t wait to hear your 
music in school soon! ☺ 

Thank you to the school kitchen 
staff for a delicious Christmas 

lunch.

Molly from 6BR has been working hard to 
create festive crafts, to sell at the Black Country 
Museum Christmas Markets. She did incredibly 

well and sold out! So this week she’ll be 
crafting each night, to prepare for this 

weekend's markets.

Class Name Class Name Class Name 

REP Catherine D RHC William D RKD Aurora-
Rose P

1HH Freddie S 1LI Neive G 1SB Jacob P

2AB Louie A 2RT Faycel R 2RA James C

3EG Thomas W 3KR Hudson W 3LO Joshua W

4GO Evie T 4HG Niamh F 4LH Maggie W

5LW Darcie H 5RF Isabelle P 5SM Grace C

6BR Molly W 6EG Nyah W 6ES Lewis M
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Free 
Holiday 

activities 
in 

Dudley!
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THANK YOU!
We have loved seeing parents and carers in school over the last 3 weeks for 
our EYFS nativities at Forest school, our Y2 and Y3 church services and also 
our Year 1 Nativity in school! We hope you have enjoyed spending time in 

school watching your children perform – they were all fabulous! 

Year 1 have enjoyed a fabulous visit 
to teach them all about Magical 
Museum Old Toys! The children 

took part in an interactive 
workshop and learned loads for 

their history topic! 

Celebrate

Mini Market! 
Our Trust Council organised a mini Market to raise funds for our national 
and global charities – NSPCC and Save the Children. Everyone who took 

part had a fabulous time and we raised a massive £1251! Well done to all 
of our change makers at Lutley! 
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Notices 
…

Each week we will share a handy parent guide on a range of 
online safety topics. These are also available free to you if 
you sign up to National Online Safety. Check out our feed on 
X as we use this regularly too! Keep your children safe by 
staying up to date! 
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Road Safety!
Please encourage your children 
to cross roads safely. Best to use 
crossing points and avoid corners 

/ bends.
Also parking safely can help 

people to be safe when crossing! 

Device for 
Christmas?

Check out this 
handy guide for 
how to set up 

parental 
controls. 

Make sure you 
have control! 
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